
Summer  

Newsletter 

2017 

 



Ice Cream Day 
(in the afternoon) 

 

A sign-up sheet will be posted in 

your child’s classroom. 

Water Play Day—Children 
should come to school 
dressed in their 
swimsuits and water 
shoes.  They will need to 
have a towel and a 
change of clothes.  
Please be sure to apply 
sunblock and label all of 
your child’s items. 

Move-Up Day—On July 3rd, the children will be 
moving up to their new class.  They will get a 
chance to visit beforehand to familiarize 
them with the class and teacher.  If you have 
any questions or concerns please feel free to 
ask. 

Show and Tell 

Children will be allowed to bring in an 

item to share with the class.  The item 

should be small enough to fit in your 

child’s basket.  Weapon type items will 

not be allowed. 


